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upcoming:

march 13-17, 2023
“In every thing give thanks: 

for this is the will of God

 in Christ Jesus concerning you.”

-1 thessalonians 5:18

this week: 

"Think,

 Learn &

 live for

 jesus Christ."" 
828-352-9600

first day of spring - march 20

spring pictures & class pictures - march 23

hallelujah celebration - march 23 @ 7 pm

old fashioned photos fundraiser - march 27+28

spring break - april 7-14

congratulations to our 

5th grade soil & water poster winner:

makyla frazier

chapel -thursday, march 16 @ 8:30 am

rev. JAMIE FOX

COME JOIN US!

end of 9 weeks -thursday, march 16

ptcf meeting-thursday, march 16 @ 6:30pm

lunch deadline- friday, march 17 @ 8am

teacher workdays  -friday, march 17 +
monday, march 20



" Oh, be careful, little eyes, what you see,

Oh, be careful, little eyes, what you see.

for the father up above is looking down in love,

Oh, be careful, little eyes, what you see.




Oh, be careful, little ears, what you hear,

Oh, be careful, little ears, what you hear.

for the father up above is looking down in love,

Oh, be careful, little ears, what you hear.




Oh, be careful, little tongue, what you say,

Oh, be careful, little tongue, what you say.

for the father up above is looking down in love,

Oh, be careful, little tongue, what you say."



what may seem like a 

simple child's song is also a great reminder 

to be aware of what we say, hear, and see. 

whether at a sporting event, your workplace, 

or even the grocery store, we are 

called as christians to:




"Let no corrupt communication proceed out of your mouth, but that

which is good to the use of edifying, that it may minister grace unto

the hearers."

-ephesians 4:29
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students received a flyer with information about an

old-fashioned photo fundraiser.  this will take place

on march 27 + 28 and all proceeds will benefit the

media center in our new school.  

reminder:
report cards will go home on 

friday, march 24!



The Hallelujah Celebration is approaching quickly. Thank you to all of our parents who make
Millersville Christian Academy the greatest place for your children. If you remember last year’s
event, we did not have enough space for all of the donors, parents, students nor staff. With the

addition of 30 more students, we realized the facility was unable to hold the number of seats we
would need. Therefore, the Jennings Building at East Taylorsville will be set up with chairs only so
everyone will have a place to sit during the program. Our students will be performing and are the
reason donors are willing to support MCA and we need donors as we prepare for a new building.

(Amen, Glory, Hallelujah) The donors will be provided a meal for their willingness to contribute to
Millersville Christina Academy. We will provide an itinerary later, but please plan to have your

children at East Taylorsville by 6:30pm on March 23 to line up. ALL of our students will be singing,
and some will be reciting memory verses and/or speaking about our school and the service projects

in which we have participated. Thank you again for your prayers and support of MCA.


